
 
 
Dear Rockpointe Family: 
 
As promised, here’s an important message from Lead Pastor Randy Tomko regarding our plans 
to resume on-site services! 
 

 
 
So in summary, we invite you to join us for a very special Call to Worship next Wednesday, July 
8 at 7:30 p.m. The entire event will be outdoors, so bring your blankets and chairs. Masks are 
optional due to the fact that we will be outdoors, but social distancing will be required. 
Depending on the number of people present, this may mean that you find yourself on a limited 
or no-view portion of the lawn. The parking lot row next to the sand volleyball court will be 
reserved for those who would like to attend but remain in their vehicles. No registration is 
required. 
 
We are requiring registration for on-site Sunday services, which will resume on Sunday, July 
12. Beginning next Wednesday, July 8, we will email out the upcoming Sunday's registration 
link. Please register ahead of time, as we cannot guarantee building capacity for walk-ins! The 
online registration will give you four options: 9 AM Sanctuary, 9 AM Atrium (video feed), 11 AM 
Sanctuary, 11 AM Atrium (video feed). Simply follow the instructions in the registration process 
to reserve your spot. We will also post the registration link weekly on Wednesdays a 
www.rockpointe.org/register. We recommend bookmarking that page of our website so you 
can access it easily. Masks are required for Sunday services, as well as social distancing. 
Capacity is limited, but our recent survey results told us that you are a very flexible group. 
Please be ready to select a back-up option if your first choice is not available, and please only 
register those from your household you know for sure will attend. 
 

https://youtu.be/CHAddiRw4Uo
http://www.rockpointe.org/register


At this time, we are not offering separate Children’s Ministry programs on-site, so any children 
who attend will sit with their families for services. Pastor Jeff and Miss Angie will continue to 
produce weekly video content for children that premieres every Sunday at 9 AM on Facebook. 
The Porch Cafe is closed for now, and while the building restrooms are available, we ask that 
you reserve their use for urgent needs only. We also ask that you stay home if you are ill. Our 
goal in re-convening is to encourage one another, not to spread unwanted infection. 
 
Like you, we look forward to gathering in person, but we also know that some of you will 
continue to participate via our 11 AM livestream. We are committed to maintaining that vital 
option for you. We remain encouraged by your faithfulness and ask that you keep our team in 
prayer as we prepare for you! 
 
Grace and Peace, 
 
Laura Edghill 
Communications Director 
Rockpointe Community Church 
 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/Rockpointe-Family-Ministry-64624660782
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCK-N7Ts9u8Ur8JyzeQf7s_w

